
 
 

CWA, Inc 
1416 Whitehorn Street 
Ferndale,  WA  98248 

 
February 25, 2016 
 
WUTC 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia,  WA  98504 
 
Subject:  Transition to Flexible Fares 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
We request that effective April 5, 2016, the following flexible fares (as indicated on the 
attachment) be implemented by CWA, Inc.   
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Johnson 
President 
 
 


